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To: vandbillsmith@gmail.com
Letter to Planning and Zoning;

My name is Jim Demkowski and own the property at 3458 Powder Springs Road Powder Springs, GA 30127. | have
owned this property for more than 10 years and am in the City of Powder Springs.

| just want to express that | am greatly in favor of the rezoning to allow for the new development proposed on the property
to our left all the way to Carter Road. | feel like it would not only enhance and help are business but will also benefit the
Powder Springs community.

It is exciting to see some of the new projects ongoing in the local area. The current leadership in Powder Springs seems
to have really moved forward with their promises and good things are happening. Please count me in as one of the city
business men that would be in favor to see this proposed development take place next to us and in this fine community.

Jim Demkowski
Peachy Kleen Carwash
BigBear Restoration
770-855-2013
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